Gosforth Central Middle School

Great North Road, Gosforth, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE3 1UN

Headteacher: Miss D Smith

Telephone: (0191) 285 1793 Email: admin@gosforthcent.newcastle.sch.uk
Website: www.gosforthcent.newcastle.sch.uk Twitter: @gcmscentral

08.09.2023
Dear Parent / Carer,
OPEN EVENING FOR YEAR 5 INTAKE SEPTEMBER 2024 — 3RP OCTOBER 2023

We are delighted to invite you and your child to the Gosforth Central Middle School open
evening for students joining us in Year 5 in September 2024.

The open evening will take place on Tuesday 3@ October 2023 between 4:45pm —
6:45pm.

We understand that the transition from first school to middle school is a significant change
in your child’s education journey and we want to work together with parents to make sure
that this transition is as smooth as possible.

This open evening is an opportunity for parents/carers and prospective pupils to tour the
school, meet with key members of staff and find out more about the school.

In addition to our scheduled open evening, please visit our school website at
www.gosforthcent.newcastle.sch.uk where you will find a wealth of information about life
at our school.

We look forward to meeting you.

Kind regards,

Miss D Smith
Headteacher
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